
Autumn Term 2016: Key Stage Two 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Equipment required for starting the Autumn Term: 

Pencil case containing -  

30 cm non-folding ruler – no bendy rulers 

2 writing pencils 

rubber  

glue stick 

sharpener 

cartridge pen and blue cartridges or 

blue Staedtler/Berol handwriting pen (preferable for Year 3/4 ) 

black fine liner pen (optional) 

packet of colouring pencils 

An A4  folder for storing work 

NO gel pens, felt tip pens or ink erasers. 

 

English Texts:  

 

Year 6: Northern Lights by Philip Pullman 

Year 5: Kensuke’s Kingdom by Michael Morpurgo 

Year 4: Mr Stink by David Walliams 

Year 3: Mr Stink by David Walliams 

 

It would be beneficial if your child has their own copy for homework and 

further reading, however, we do have several copies in school which the 

children can share if necessary. Please do not be tempted to read the book 

during the summer holidays as this can spoil the development in class.  

 

Please make sure that all equipment is clearly labelled. 

 

To help your children with their maths work, please keep testing their 

multiplication and division tables knowledge over the summer holidays. 

 

Thank you 

  

 

 

Mr M McArthur 

KS2 Manager/Deputy Head teacher  

 


